
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

THE WEEK OF PRAYER FOR NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS IS 

MARCH 4-11  We are collecting for the Annie Armstrong Easter 

Offering.  Envelopes and prayer guides are in in the Narthex.  

Please support our North American missionaries with your pray-

ers and contributions.  Our goal this year is $2200.   

 

EASTER IS APPROACHING QUICKLY!  Our Easter Egg Hunt will be 

held March 28th and we need your help filling Easter eggs with 

candy.  If you are interested, please take a bag or two from the 

yellow box in the Narthex and return them no later than March 

25th.   

 

WMUV MISSION CRAFT RETREAT at Camp Crossroads April 6-7.  

Ladies, let’s meet in the mountains to refresh, fellowship, learn, 

and share craft ideas to be used as an outreach/ministry tool.  A 

sign up sheet is in the Narthex for anyone interested.  For more 

information, contact Theresa Svoboda at 413-2220.   

 

CHURCH WIDE CLEAN-UP will be held March 17th at 9:00am 

(rain or shine).  Please bring cleaning supplies (rags, paper tow-

els, cleaners, etc).  For more information, contact Ted.   
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